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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed Speculative Position Limits on Energy

George Markwell
127 IR road
Merrimack, NH 03054

April 13, 2010

David Stawick
Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre
1155 21st Street, NW
Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

I am writing to say I do NOY support of the CFTC’s Proposed Federal
Speculative Position.

Less government, when ever congress gets involved costs go up and things
get worse

Sincerely,

George Markwell
6030000000


